
VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23261 

January 3, 2000 

Mr. Luis Reyes Serial No. 00-002 

Regional Administrator NAPS/JHL 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Docket Nos. 50-338 

Region II 
50-339 

Atlanta Federal Center License Nos. NPF-4 

61 Forsyth St., SW, Suite 23T85 NPF-7 

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. Reyes: 

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNITS 1 AND 2 

OPERATOR MEDICAL STATUS 

On January 7, 1999, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued a license 

amendment to the operating license of Manuel M. ValeCruz, License No. OP-21272, 

Docket No. 55-22330. The license amendment requires a status report be provided to 

the NRC in January 2000 with updated prognosis, treatment, and fitness for duty 

associated with Mr. ValeCruz's medical diagnosis. Attached is a status report of Mr.  

ValeCruz's prognosis, treatment, recent laboratory results, and fitness for duty.  

As set forth in the provisions of 10 CFR 2.790(a)(6), the attachment to this letter is to be 

withheld from public disclosure.  

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. C. L. Funderburk at (540) 894-2108.  

Very truly yours, 

W. R. Matthews 
Site Vice President 

Attachments 

Commitments made in this letter: None.



cc: Document Control Desk (without attachment) 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20005 

Mr. Harold Christensen, Chief 
Operator Licensing and Human Performance Branch 
Division of Reactor Safety 
Region II 
Atlanta Federal Center 
61 Forsyth St., SW, Suite 23T85 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Mr. M. J. Morgan (without attachment) 
NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
North Anna Power Station


